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Reminders for the 

new year 
 

Our January rates that 
were introduced over 
the summer have gone 
into effect for families 
that were enrolled 
before September 1st 
2017.    
 
*If you need a copy of 
Active Mind's Child Care 
and Preschool's parent 
manual, please let Darci 
or Mauria know and we 
can email it to you or 
print one for you. 
 
*On West Ada school 
snow days, Active 
Minds Child Care and 
Preschool will have 
shortened hours and will 
be open from 8:00 to 
4:00 unless notified 
differently 
   
*Sick children must be 
picked up within an hour 
of being contacted.  
Families taking longer 
than one hour to pick up 
their sick children will be 
charged $1.00 per 
minute. 
  
*We hope you all had a 
wonderful Christmas 
holiday!  Thank you to 
everyone who helped 
provide Christmas 
presents for the families 

we adopted for 
Christmas.  They really 
appreciated the help. 
  

 
 

 
*Please walk your child 
to class each day.  We 
need to be sure that 
your child arrives in 
class.  This also gives 
the teacher a chance to 
talk to you if they need 
to. 
 
*Please send extra 
clothing for your child, 
even if they do not have 
bathroom accidents. 
Children may have 
something spilled on 
them and need to 
change their clothing.   
 
*sick children must be 
symptom free for 24 
hours  
before returning to child 
care.  If we send your 
child home, they cannot 
return the next day. 
 
* As the weather gets 
colder please remember 
to send a coat, hat, 
boots and gloves with 
your child.   We will 
continue to play outside 
each day.  Only children 
with the proper winter 

attire will be allowed to 
play outside. 
 
*Please label all 
coats/clothing with your 
child's name. 
 
*Book orders are due 
January 12th. 
 
 

Date Night 

January date night will 
be January 13th.  
Please remember that 
payment is due at the 
time of registration and 
is non-refundable.  Cash 
only please.  The cost is 
$20.00 for the first child 
and $15.00 for the 
second child. 

 

Upcoming Birthdays: 

 

 
January 11 - Braydon 
January 14 - Aziah 
January 15 Kendra 
January 16 – Tydan 
January 16 - Nevaeh 
January 20 Colt 
January 23 – Caden 
January 29 - Wendy 
 

Classroom News! 

 

Infant Room 



    Newsletter 

 
 

We have some infants that 

are rapidly becoming 

toddlers!  We love 

watching them learn to 

walk!  Some of our babies 

are learning to crawl as 

well.  Each milestone the 

babies reach is so exciting!  

We love our babies! 

 

Toddler 

Room

 
 

Our toddlers are 
enjoying the new layout 
of their room. They are 
learning to play in 
centers like the big kids. 
 
Book orders are due 
January 12th.  Our 
classroom code is 
GPBVV  
 

  

Preschool Room 

 
  
 
Our 4 year old class will 
also be visiting Jump 
Time to get the winter 
wiggles out.  
 
Please talk to your 4 
year old about following 
directions while on field 
trips.  If a child does not 
behave on a field trip, 
they do not get to go on 
the next field trip.   
 
Book orders are due 
January 12th.  Our 
classroom code is 
GPBVV  
 
 
 

 
 

Before and After 

School 

 
 

School is out January 
15th so our school age 

children will be going on 
a fun field trip. 
 

Please remember that non 

school days are 40.00/day 

with a 6.00/day activity 

fee.  

 

 

 

 


